
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Delmatics News 

The Melbourne Airport Club Closes 
 
The Delmatics will play one final rock 
and roll afternoon at The Melbourne 
Airport Club on Sunday the 26th of 
June.  This will be a free event to thank 
all the regular patrons, as well as the 
members and staff at the club, for their 
support and hospitality since our first 
event there on Sunday the 2nd of 
September 2012.   This was the first 
appearance of the re-formed Delmatics.  
 
The club was financed and built by its 
members in 1983 on land leased from 
the Australian Government.  This year 
the government declined to renew the 
lease for the sight forcing the club to 
close on the 1st of July.  The building 
will be bull-dozed to make way for a 
huge new surf-park pool complex.    
 
We invite all our friends and rock 
and roll fans to join us on Sunday the 
26th for a free afternoon send off for 
The Melbourne Airport Castle. 
Besides our old favorite dance tunes 
we will also play some new songs. 
 

The Delmatics’ New Drummer. 
 
 

 

We are thrilled to welcome Mick 
Glover to The Delmatics as our new 
regular drummer.  Mick worked with 
the band early in February when we 
played for The Jukebox Rockers in 
Geelong.  He stepped in for Nic, who 
was suffering severe back pain at the 
time.  Nic resigned the following 
week.  Thank you, Nic Pitman, for 
your friendship and for helping us re-
form and re-establish The Delmatics. 
 
Mick adds great energy to the band, 
and with the extra rehearsals we have 
also strengthened our vocals to 
become the best harmony band in the 
local scene. 
 
Ian Hooper – The Delmatics 


